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Cold Weather 
Please remember to send your child to school with a jumper and coat as the cold weather is upon us. 
 
COVID-19 Update 
As we enter the colder months, we are seeing more coughs and colds etc. Please note that the 
restrictions on schools because of the Covid-19 pandemic continue this term.  

• Parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if they are unwell, even if they have the 
mildest flu-like symptoms. 

• Students and staff with flu-like symptoms will need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test 
result, as well as be completely symptom-free, before returning to school. If your child suffers from hay 
fever or another condition that presents similarly to flu symptoms, please consult your doctor and provide the 
school with a doctor’s certificate outlining the condition and symptoms.    

 
Afternoon Pick up 
If you are picking your child/ren up, please specify to them if they are going to be picked up at the  school bus gate or 
the bridge  gate.  If you phone the office with a change to pick-up arrangements, please be sure to also let the office 
staff know which gate.   
 
Regional Cross Country 
We wish to congratulate all 
students who represented the 
Inverell Zone at the Regional 
Cross Country trials at Coolah 
last Thursday. Runners were 
faced with horrendous, wet, cold 
and muddy conditions which 
really tested everyone. All 
students were a credit to their 
schools, zone and families. A 
huge congratulations to  
Angela Fletcher who placed 8th, 
and Thomas Rozynski who 
placed 24th, and most 
importantly represented our 
school so well. Angela is 2nd 
reserve for the 11 years event at 
the State Cross Country in 
Eastern Creek, Sydney on 16 July. Also a HUGE thank you to  Alan, Lisa and Erica for transporting Angela and 
Thomas, and enduring such terrible weather. 
A special mention needs to be given to Mrs Willcocks who was the PSSA co-ordinator for the Inverell zone 
students at the Regional Cross Country. Thank you for your organization, and support of all the students. 
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Last day Term 2 

Small School’s Soccer Knock Out 
Round 2 of the Small Schools’ Soccer Knock Out will be held at the Inverell 
Sporting Complex at a date to be advised, with Gilgai PS vs Gravesend PS.  
 
Shoe Boxes Needed 
K/1 are in need of shoe boxes, or cardboard boxes of similar size, for their 
Science STEM project. If you have any at home that you no longer need, could 
you please send them in to assist K/1 with their project.                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
Visible Learning Spotlight Award 
Miss McBay was spotted using Learning Intentions and Success Criteria in  
the 1/2/3 classroom. The class engaged in a writing task where they had to 
give feedback to each other. 
Mrs Lyell's spotlight award recipient is: 
Miss McBay 

 
 
 

Library News 
There will be no library borrowing next week. Please return all library books prior to the school holidays. Thank you. 
 
P&C NEWS 
 
P&C Meeting – PLEASE NOTE: Tonight’s P&C meeting has been cancelled.   
We will advise you of the new date in due course. 
 
P&C Lunch 
This Friday, our students will be treated to Chop Suey for $4.   
Poppers - $1   
Flavoured Milk - $1.50 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ORDERS MUST BE IN BY THURSDAY FOR CATERING 
PURPOSES. 
Please remember to return your child’s lunch order in a brown paper bag with correct change, 
clearly labelled with their name, class and drink preference.  



Pyjama Day  




